[bookmark: _GoBack]601

Fiscal Impact Statement

	Department
	Office of Management and Budget
	Preparer
	Sam Ashbaugh
	Contact
	Sam Ashbaugh, Matt Stidle
	Type of Initiative
	☒ Legislation
	☐ Executive Order

	Type of Legislation
	Ordinance


Description of Initiative
This legislation will provide for updates to the City Code related to procurement and contracting due to some improvements in the City-County procurement partnership. In 2017 the Office of Management (OMB) will assume responsibility for all Invitation for Bids (IFBs) for which only city departments are an end-user. This change required an update to the City Code to enable OMB to issue IFBs and outline the related steps for Council oversight of contracts. Handling all of the City-only bids internally will also allow the City and County to be more strategic and collaborate on more joint procurement opportunities for commodities and services purchased by both entities. 

	Total Cost
	$ 0

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☐ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☐ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☐ Yes
	☐ No



JDE Account Information
NA

Additional Costs
NA

Impact on City Revenue
NA


Attachments
NA
